
                                                                                                                                                         

 
 
 
17. NOMINATING COMMITTEE REPORT 
 

On behalf of the Nominating Committee, Commissioner Bedsole gave the Nominating 
Committee’s report.  President Pratt stated that if a member of the commission had 
additional nominations to be considered that he or she should contact either 
Commissioner Bedsole or Commissioner Bennett of the Nominating Committee. 

 
18. ADJOURNMENT 
 

FOLLOWING THE REPORT OF THE NOMINATING COMMITTEE A MOTION 
WAS MADE TO ADJOURN.  THE MOTION WAS SECONDED AND APPROVED 
BY VOICE VOTE. 

 


